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Date: _________________________ 
 
 
Dear Parents: 
 
To protect the health of all our students, it is required that we collect medical and dental information from 
incoming kindergarteners. Therefore, we ask that you provide the following information no later than the first 
day of school: 
 

 Registration Health (attached) – a parent or guardian should complete this form before the student’s first 
day of school. 
 

 Oral Health Assessment (attached) – the State of California requires that your child have a dental check-
up no later than May 31st of your child’s kindergarten year. Assessments that have happened within the 
12 months prior to your child entering school meet this requirement. The form must be signed by a 
Dental Professional. 
 

 Immunization Record – the State of California requires students to be immunized against diphtheria, 
pertussis, tetanus, poliomyelitis, rubeola (measles), rubella (German measles), mumps, Hepatitis B, 
varicella. Entering 7th grade students are required to have the Tdap booster. A written record of receipt 
of each dose is required before your child may attend school.  

The Registration Health Record form and the Oral Health Assessment form are both attached here for your 
convenience. Should you have any questions or concerns regarding any of this information, please do not 
hesitate to contact the school office. 
 
Regards, 
 
Christia Marasco 
Executive Director 
           


